
 

 

Dear families,  

Stop and Celebrate 

A highlight of this term has got to be the visit to Young Voices at the O2 in London with our choir. 

Come to Learn was a really positive experience all round and parents/carers have fed back that maths 

videos on See-Saw are a great support for Home Learning. We look forward to our Come to Learn next 

half term which will focus on reading as part of World Book day. 

Mr Carter has been busy supporting our school teams for football and cricket in a range of events this 

half term. If your child takes part in any sports outside of school, please do keep us informed as we are 

always keen for pictures to add to our Sporting Success board in school. 

Lunch time clubs have been a huge success this half term. Children are talking to us about their favourite 

clubs and also giving us lots of ideas for new clubs after Easter. We are also very lucky to have some 

school volunteers wishing to run clubs at lunchtime too.  

Thank you for all your support with fundraising. The non-uniform day for East Anglian Children’s Hospice 

raised £343.57 and the Disco raised £950.10.  

Foodbank Hunger Warriors 

I would like to thank you for the ongoing donations to our food basket. We did not quite achieve the 

Hunger Warriors trophy and certificate for January, like in December, but we are hopeful to claim back 

our title in February.  The collection date will be 28.02.20, so please support us with any donations that 

you can spare. I would like to extend our gratitude to a large donation from Kate and Matilda who have 

used a Tesco voucher that the family received as a prize to further fill our Foodbank this month.  

Reminders 

Please remain considerate to our local community and mindful of the safety of our children by parking with 

care outside the school. Access to all carparks is strictly for staff only.  

Staffing updates 

Mrs Smith who has taught in Y3/4 this term, will move on to new adventures after half term. Mrs Read’s 

class will be taught by Mrs Matthews, who they know well, each Friday until Easter.  

Weather 

As always the weather can be very unpredictable. Should in extreme weather, the school need to close, 

families will be informed in the first instance via the school website. There will also be a School Comms 

message sent out.  

Wishing you a Safe and Happy Half Term! 
 

                                       


